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Dates for your diary 2022 

Monday 10th October  

 World Mental Health Day 

 Black History Month 

event 

Monday 10th-Friday 14th  

October  

 Year 6 IntoUniversity    

Focus week - Peru class 

 Book Fair (6-13th October) 

Tuesday 11th October  

 Year 1 West Ham Park 

visit  

Friday 14th October  

 Year 5 British Museum 

visit   

Monday 17th October 

 Black History Month event 

Tuesday 18th October 

 Year 4 Buddhist Temple 

visit  - Bangladesh/China  

Wednesday 19th October 

 Year 3 Natural History 

Museum visit - Zimbabwe/

South Africa  

 Year 4 Buddhist Temple 

visit  - Tibet/India  

Thursday 20th October 

 Year 3 Natural History 

Museum visit - Ghana  

 

Big Talk Home Learning 

If children can't say it then children can't write it. 
Article 29 (goals of education): Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities to the full. 

 

We have had a fantastic start to the new term and are looking forward to seeing  
the progress the children are going to make this year. 

What can you do now that you were not capable of doing this time last year? 

Dear Parents, Carers and valued Pupils – our Brampton Family, 
I am delighted to be writing in our first monthly Newsletter.       
It has been so wonderful to welcome you all back to school for 
the new academic year. I have thoroughly enjoyed visiting each 
class from Years 1 to 6. The children have asked me some      
interesting questions and have also given me some useful             
feedback on how we can make our school even better.  
 

Your feedback matters 
I was extremely impressed with the large amounts of parents and 
carers that attended the Parent Meetings to meet me and the SLT 
(Senior  Leadership Team).  We all felt extremely supported by 
the positive feedback we have had from the parent community. 
Parents asked a range of questions and have given us some good 
feedback which we will be working on. All the questions will be 
published on the website alongside my presentation.  
Please remember all your feedback is valued so do not       
hesitate to continue doing so through either: 
- Approaching us as at the gate 
- Sending in an email for the attention of SLT to info@brampton.newham.sch.uk 
- Parent Suggestion Box that has now taken its place in the Reception area 
We will be having a Parent Forum every half term and the dates will be shared with 
you as soon as possible.  
 
Settling in this term 
The children have settled in well to the new academic year and the 
teachers are proud of how enthusiastic and excited the children 
have been. Well done to our youngest members of our Brampton 
Family, the reception and nursery children who have had a great 
month.  
We have already have had some fantastic trips such as the Year 6 
children enjoying Into University with a trip to Cambridge Campus 
of Anglia Ruskin University and Tower Bridge. Year 3 also visited 
East London Synagogue and some children from Cairo, Brasilia 
and Beijing classes were taken horse riding. How exciting and 
there are many more trips to come! 
 
Brampton Primary - Rights Respecting School with UNICEF UK 
As a rights respecting School, aiming to achieve our Silver Award by the end of 
year, we will be introducing a new ‘Right of the Month’ (ROM); every month of the 
school Year, we will focus on promoting and deepening children’s understanding of 
one of the 54 Rights Respecting Articles.  
 

For October 2022, this will be:  
Article 12 - every child has the right to express their views, 
feelings and wishes in all matters affecting them, and to have 

their views considered and taken seriously.  
 

Wishing you a happy and productive month ahead.  
Mrs Paven Kettory 

Headteacher 

Half Term 

Monday 24th - 

Friday 28th October 

       Back to school 

       Monday 31st October  

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 19th - 

Thursday 20th October 

mailto:info@brampton.newham.sch.uk


        News from Early Years Foundation Stage 
                                  (EYFS) 

       Reception 

Birthdays in Reception 
Nayamee, Rayna, Arthur, Alayna, Husna, Imana, 

Juana, Yasira and Niyah 

This half term we have been focusing on the personal, social and emotional development 

of our children.  

We have provided a smooth transition into daily routines, allowing    

children to familiarise themselves with their new environment. We have 

been celebrating our differences and learning about feelings that we 

may experience.  

Through the story ‘ The Colour Monster’ by Anna Llenas, the children 

explored different emotions which led to creating a whole class       

Worry Jar.  

 

 

 

 

This has allowed the children to address their worries and build a safe space, which links to our 

Rights Respecting ethos.  

The children participated very well during class discussions and ended the week by creating 

their own worry doll. We have also talked about the importance of empathy towards others and 

discussed what makes a good friend.  

 



 
 Inclusion & other information 



          
  Other Information  

School Lunch Menu Week 3 w/b 10th October and Week 1 W/B 17th October   


